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 KEM

QUIKCIDE(R) 
CONCENTRATE

HEAVY DUTY INDUSTRIAL CONCENTRATE 

SPACE AND CONTACT INSECTICIDE 

EMULSIFIABLE CONCENTRATE

COMMERCIAL 

GUARANTEE: 
PYRETHRINS.....................................1.10% 
PIPERONYL BUTOXIDE.............................2.20% 
N-OCTYL BICYCLOHEPTENE DICARBOXIMIDE...........3.67%

PRECAUTION 
KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN 

SEE SIDE PANEL FOR ADDITIONAL PRECAUTIONS.

REG.NO.12242 P.C.P. ACT

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

NET CONTENTS

MADE IN CANADA

KEM MFG. CANADA 
LES INDUSTRIES KEM DU CANADA 

6660 CAMPOBELLO RD., 
MISSISSAUGA, ONT. L5N 2L9, CANADA

PLANTS: EUROPE/LATIN AMERICA/CARIBBEAN/CANADA/AFRICA/U.S.A. 

A Double Synergized Pyrethrin Concentrate to be diluted with
water or petroleum distillate.  For use in institutions, dairies,
bakeries, canneries, meat packing plants, flour mills, bottling
plants, creameries, cheese factories, peanut mills, candy
factories and other industrial establishments.

 DIRECTIONS FOR USE:
Food processing plants, food service establishments and food



storage areas - to control flies, mosquitoes and gnats - SPACE
SPRAY: Dilute one part concentrate with nine parts water or
petroleum distillate.  Close doors, windows and ventilation. 
Using a MICROMISTER II, direct spray upwards to fill room with a
fine mist, paying particular attention to windows and other light
sources.  Also direct mist into areas where insects are present. 
Use 9 litres/100 cu.m.  Whenever possible, keep doors and windows
closed for 30 minutes after each treatment.  Do not remain in
treated areas.  Spray only when temperature is under 32 deg C. 
Ensure proper ventilation after sealed areas have been treated. 
Following ventilation, clean up dead insects.

To control granary insects, such as accessible stages of weevils,
flour meal moth larvae and adults, cadelle and saw- toothed grain
beetles - Dilute one part concentrate plus nine parts water or
spray base.  To control larvae apply to point of run off to all
areas infested by these insects.  Pay particular attention to
cracks and crevices in floors, walls and ceilings.  Spray
thoroughly around and into floor drains, conveyors and other
areas where granary insects may be found.  (For flying moths,
treat as for flies and other insects.  See above).

To control cockroaches - SURFACE SPRAY: Dilute one part
concentrate with nine parts petroleum distillate.  Spray to point
of runoff into all cracks, crevices, underneath sinks, behind
pipes, around base of all machinery, paying particular attention
to dark areas in which cockroaches might hide or nest.  Use 5 L
of diluted material/100 sq.m.  Spray liberally the underside of
carpets.  Repeat as necessary.

To control carpet beetles - SURFACE SPRAY: Dilute one part
concentrate with nine parts of petroleum distillate.  Spray
liberally infested areas, paying particular attention to cracks,
crevices and other hiding places.   Use 5 L of diluted
material/100 sq.m.  Spray liberally the underside of carpets. 
Repeat as necessary. 

PRECAUTIONS: 
Flammable mixture.  Product contains petroleum distillate.  Do
not store, pour or use near fire or flame.  Wear mask or
respirator when applying spray mist.  Wear protective clothing. 
Harmful if swallowed, inhaled or absorbed through skin.  Wash
thoroughly with soap and water after handling.  Do not
contaminate feed, water or food stuffs.  In food processing
plants and food service establishments, apply only when plant is
NOT in operation.  Remove all food before treatment.  Cover all
food processing surfaces, packaging materials, and utensils and
thoroughly clean with potable water before resuming operations. 
Do not use in milk processing plants or milk parlours.  IN MEAT
PACKING PLANTS, spray only when the plant is not in operation. 



No exposed meat products, ingredients or packaging materials may
be kept in the room.  Cover food handling equipment.  Any treated
surfaces that may contact meat food products should be washed and
rinsed thoroughly with potable water after spraying and before
re-use for meat processing.

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  DO NOT USE NEAR BIRDS, FISH OR
PETS. 
Do not spray on plastic or varnished surfaces.  Do not spray
closer than 1 m to fabric.

DISPOSAL: Dispose of empty container in regular garbage.

FIRST AID: PRODUCT CONTAINS PETROLEUM DISTILLATE.  IF SWALLOWED,
DO NOT INDUCE VOMITING.  OBTAIN MEDICAL ATTENTION IMMEDIATELY. 
IF IN EYES, FLUSH WITH PLENTY OF WATER.  IF ON SKIN, WASH WITH
SOAP AND WATER.  IF IRRITATION PERSISTS, OBTAIN MEDICAL
ATTENTION.

NOTICE TO USER: This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offense
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

LIMITATION OF WARRANTY:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited to
the terms set out on the label and subject thereto, the buyer
assumes the risk to persons or property arising from the use or
handling of this product and accepts the product on that
condition.

FOR INDUSTRIAL USE ONLY - NOT FOR RESALE

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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